
Diilali Bounaama Univçrsitv Khemis Miliana

Facultv of Law and Political Science

i I it-ü ?fil'l

Announcement to Second-Year Masterts Students in

Administrative Law

We would like to inform second-year master's students in administrative Law

that they can retrieve their student ID cards starting from Wednesday, December

l*,2023, at the registration office, as per the attached list.

Note : It is mandatory for students who obtained their previous student ID card

during the academic year 202212023 to return it.


